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Mr. Richard,
The Village of Luck was made aware of the request to close the contamination investigation

and remediation at the Laundry Basket site in the Village of Luck, WI.  I understand you are
discussing closing this site in early September 2022.  The closure application from MSA shows a
submittal date of March 15, 2022.  The Village was made aware of this request for closure on August
22, 2022.  Having only a short time to prepare a comment we don’t have any technical information
to share regarding our opposition to closing this site.  However, the Village does have concern that
the potential for contamination of the Village drinking water well #2 located on Duncan Ave
remains.  Because of this potential the Village requests that the DNR considers keeping this site
open.  The Village of Luck also requests the DNR uses any future funds available to continue to test
the wells around the site if possible.  Thank you for this opportunity and your consideration of our
request.
 
 
Seth Petersen
Director of Public Works
Luck, WI
715-472-2038 (office)
715-491-3424 (cell)
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